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August 13, 2020 

 

To whom it may concern: 

I have worked with Reeder Concrete since I first started at Brookshire Grocery Company over 5 years ago.  Since 
that time, they have completed several successful projects. A few of these include our new ground up Super 1 
Food’s store in south Tyler, our new pharmacy central fill facility in Tyler, and a full remodel at our Brookshire’s 
store in Seagoville, Texas.  On the Seagoville project they came in and completed the project that was started by 
another contractor that was not performing up to our BGC standards.   

 

They are very attentive to their client’s needs and expectations especially given the accelerated schedules we 
sometimes encounter when attempting to get a new store open. Reeder Concrete has been a great partner to 
work with as they are always doing whatever it takes to deliver a project both they and Brookshire Grocery 
Company can take pride in. 

 

Based off my experience with them I feel very confident in recommending Reeder Concrete for any projects you 
any projects you might be considering them.  I will gladly answer any additional questions you might have 
regarding my experiences with them. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lorne Burris 

Facilities PMO Manager 


